
THE LION’S
ROAR

UPCOMING EVENTS ANNOUNCEMENTS

OUR MISSION
Inspiring 

students to meet challenges 
with confidence.

Monday, September 18, 7pm 
SCHOOL BOARD MEETING

Tuesday, September 19
Fall Play Auditions 3:30 - 5

Wednesday, September 20
Fall Play Auditions 3:30 - 5

Thursday, September 21
Bluff Country Career & Tech 
Day 9th & 10th graders

Friday, September 22
Absentee voting start date

Click Here to see more 
upcoming events

September 15, 2023

Elementary Flag Football

On Tuesday September 12th, members of the Spring Grove FFA went to 
the MN Miller/Mabel Canton FFA General Livestock Invitational. 

Three Spring Grove teams competed in the contest. One team took 3rd 
place out of 36 other teams, our second team placed 18th and the third-
team took 26th place. Individually, Shawn Crouch placed 8th out of 204 

other students competing in the contest. 
Way to go SG FFA!

Pictured above third place team:  Shawn Crouch, Austin Gleason, 
Izaak Morken, Garrett Waldenberger and Logan Hammel

24 - 2nd and 3rd grade kids signed up through Community Ed to learn and play 
flag football. At their first practice Mr. Moore (head football coach) gave them a 

wonderful, encouragement-filled pep talk. Thank you Mr. Moore. 
The participants practice once a week after school and will play at halftimes of 

the regular season home games. Go Young Lions!

This weeks 
message from 
Mr. Kjelland
Click Here!

https://southeastconference.org/public/genie/3/school/9/date/2022-08-30/view/week/
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1fYycanI_9vnd-bMlQ_DaNpQgDnB7PQ6K/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1fYycanI_9vnd-bMlQ_DaNpQgDnB7PQ6K/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1fYycanI_9vnd-bMlQ_DaNpQgDnB7PQ6K/view?usp=sharing


Front row (l-r) President Ethan Crouch, Clara Myrah, Taylor Reinhardt, Jensen Crouch
Back row: Dash Ranzenberger, Brinley Middendorf, Elle Berns, Jada Strinmoen, Olivia Wennes, Kendal 

VanMinsel, Bently Rohland. (not pictured Liam Rohland, Roland Bjerke and Braelyn Middendorf)

2023-24 Student Council



7th Graders toured Nettle Valley Farm. Besides 
touring the farm, they interviewed Dayna 

Burtness (owner) about Citizenship. 

FALL PLAY!
Auditions for 

“Murder’s in the Heir” 
will be 

September 19th & 20th 
from 3:30-5pm. 

Rehearsal begins Oct. 1.

7th Graders

Art with 
Mrs. Eiken!



ACT TEST 
PREP

 St. Cloud State University’s Test 
Prep program is partnered with 

Educational Testing Consultants, 
a leader in higher education test 
preparation. Each year, Educa-
tional Testing Consultants helps 

thousands of students prepare for 
the important pre-college stan-
dardized tests at major colleges 

and universities across the 
United States.

ACT Prep classes provides you 
the opportunity to interact in re-

al-time with our expert instructors 
and to re-watch the recordings of 
your class sessions at your con-
venience through 120 days after 
your last scheduled class session 

Registration: 
Send an email to 

register@scsutraining.com 
with the session dates you would 

like to attend. 

Find more info:
www.scsutraining.com

 320-308-6100

There also is an in-person ACT Test Prep class 
scheduled for January 23rd. 

BCC visits a 
"Flower Farm"

Through the Bluff 
Country Collaborative 

Navigators, five 
students from Spring 

Grove toured the 
Heartland Blooms 
and Berry Farm in 

rural Caledonia. 
All the students 

who attended had 
a chance to put 

together a flower 
arrangement

Thanks to owners 
Kristi and Kevin for a 

fun, interesting event!



M
r

s.
 S

ch
u

lt
z'

s 
Cl

a
ss

& Mrs. Udstuen!



Saturday, 
September 23rd

 Attend the 11:00 Home Football 
Game vs AC/GE

AND THEN HEAD TO

Valley High Golf Course for a 

hosted by Wade Grinde & Mike Solum
$300/Team with Shot Gun Start at 2:30pm (cost includes 18 Holes + Cart.)

Flight Money and hole prizes available.

Spring GroveSpring Grove’’s s 
2003 State 2003 State 
Football Team Football Team 

4 Person Scramble Golf Tournament4 Person Scramble Golf Tournament

Prizes!!Prizes!!
Celebrating 20 years!Celebrating 20 years!

Amazing Golf 

Accessories

OPEN TO ALL!!OPEN TO ALL!!

Please Sign your team up and 
Venmo payment to 

Mike Solum
VENMO @mrsolum71

 or mail check to Mike Solum
17927 NineOaks Drive, Spring 

Grove MN 55974

 Your Team is not considered 
signed up until paid in full.

Any questions contact 
Mike Solum 612-817-8900 or 
Wade Grinde 507-459-4328. 

EVERYONE is 
INVITED to join in 

the FUN!!

These guys look 

like winners...

but that doesn’t 

mean you can’t 

beat them!



UFF DA FEST is COMING!
Friday, October 6-Sunday, October 8
Check out all of the events: https://www.uffdafest.com/

SCHoLAR DOLLAR   
                 PIES!

Athletic BoosterPork Burgers

Chalk Art
Contest

Scarecrow Contest

https://www.uffdafest.com/

